
In order to regulate management of the City of Cape Town's sport facilities, a strategic framework was 
developed in the 2000/01 financial year. Municipal Facility Management Committees (MFMCs) were 
then established to improve communication between the City and sport clubs. Governance measures 
were also introduced on how best to manage sport facilities as public assets.

The City now seeks to review this framework and formalise a Sport Assets Management Policy to 
guide the management, maintenance and usage of its sport facilities.  

The policy aims to guide the interaction between the Municipality, the sporting fraternity and users of 
sport facilities in terms of roles and responsibilities of role-players, accessibility, sustainable use and 
an improved asset management approach to all sport facilities.

In terms of section 17 of the Local Government: Municipal Systems Act, Act 32 of 2000, the public and 
interested parties or groups are given the opportunity to submit comments, recommendations or input 
on this proposal to the municipality from 1 November - 15 December 2021 and 15 January - 31 
January 2022.

Comments, input or recommendations in the draft policy may be submitted in any of the following 
ways:

• Email: Biance.Johnson@capetown.gov.za
• Hand-delivered: nearest subcouncil office
• Online: www.capetown.gov.za/haveyoursay

HAVE YOUR SAY!
DRAFT SPORT ASSETS 

MANAGEMENT POLICY

Special assistance will be given to people who cannot read or write, people with disabilities 
and other disadvantaged groups who are unable to submit written comments to have their inputs or 
comments recorded and submitted to the municipality. 

Contact Jan Fourie on 021 400 2069 or 021 400 1831 
or email Biance.Johnson@capetown.gov.za 
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